
 

Date: 28/11/2018 

Object: Request for regulatory related information  

 

Dear Customer, 

 
HONEYWELL supports the general objectives of all global environmental government regulations which 
seek to ensure a high level of protection of human health and the environment from the risks that can be 
posed by chemicals, the promotion of alternative test methods, enhancing competitiveness and innovation.  
 
According to California EPA’s Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA): 
The California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (Proposition 65) requires the State 
to publish a list of chemicals known to cause cancer or birth defects or other reproductive harm. This list 
contains a wide range of naturally occurring and  synthetic chemicals that are known to cause cancer or 
birth defects or other  reproductive harm, additives or ingredients in pesticides, common household 
products, food, drugs, dyes, or solvents, chemicals used in manufacturing and construction, and byproducts 
of chemical processes, such as motor vehicle exhaust. 
 
Businesses that are subject to Proposition 65 must provide a "clear and  reasonable" warning before 
knowingly and intentionally exposing anyone to a listed chemical. This warning can be given by a variety 
of means, such as by labeling a consumer product. 

 
As part of our ongoing compliance commitment, we have processes to identify which if any, of the products 
we supply to you require a warning label. Please refer to the spreadsheet accompanying this letter 
ES_California_Prop_65_Annex_1_2_3.xls. 
 
As a result of those processes, we hereby confirm that, to the best of our knowledge, the products listed 
in the Annex 1 and that we currently supply to you do not require product labelling in accordance with 
Section 25249.6 of the Act. 
 
Products listed in Annex 2 are marked with the new style warning labels. 
 

 
This communication refers to the latest version of the regulations at the time the product was shipped.  

 


